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TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL  
 

FROM: C. HARRIS, MANAGER MARKETING AND COMMUNICATIONS   
 

NOTED: 
 

R. JAMES-REID, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ACCESS BARRIE 
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

APPLICATION FOR RESIDENTS TO SUGGEST SPEED BUMP LOCATIONS 

DATE: 
  

TBD 

 
The purpose of this memo is to update Council on the motion 19-G 344 approved on November 
18, 2019, for staff in Access Barrie and Roads, Parks and Fleet Departments to investigate the 
feasibility of creating a centralized system for residents to recommend speed bump locations.  
 
Staff have created a GIS map for residents to suggest locations in the City where they would 
like to see a speed bump. Residents can use this application to submit a location or “like” a 
location already submitted, for the City to consider putting a speed bump in 2021. The City will 
collect submissions until November 13, 2020.  
 
The submissions received from the public will be shared with Members of Council in January 
2021 to help Councillors decide where speed bumps should be placed in each ward in 2021.   
 
The application will be promoted using the City’s regular communication channels, which 
include the City’s website, social media, and This Week in Barrie.  

 
 
 
 
 

https://barrie.maps.arcgis.com/apps/CrowdsourceReporter/index.html?appid=3d4cc41b00324ac988e5cc51ec7a6553

